6 July 2023

PCS AtoZ: Nis for News

At PCS we have many ways of keeping members up to date with news on what’s
happening in our campaigns and workplaces.

It's important for our members to know what’s happening in PCS, whether it's on
our national campaigns, or in your workplaces where local reps are taking the
lead on issues that matter to you every day.

The News section of the PCS website is updated regularly and can be filtered
according to who you work for, where you live, and topics of interest such as
equality, pay, mental health or terms and conditions. We report on our national
campaigns, PCS events, negotiations and issues that are relevant to specific
employer groups, as well as broader matters that are of interest to members
including events in parliament and the courts.

We provide on-the-spot reports from our annual conference, TUC Congress and
publish live blogs on our national strike days.

Our Facebook page, Instagram and Twitter accounts are updated daily with links
to website news and events, and also polls, strike reports and galleries, blogs,
videos and commentary. Follow us for all the latest updates and to join in the
discussions.

We also send regular emails to our members so that you don’t miss out on news
that's relevant to you, so make sure you let us have your personal (not work)
email address when you sign up - or you can update it on PCS Digital.

Not yet a PCS member? Join online today.


https://www.pcs.org.uk/news-events/news
https://www.facebook.com/PcsUnion
https://www.instagram.com/pcsunion/
https://twitter.com/pcs_union
https://mypcs.pcs.org.uk/s/login/?ec=302&startURL=%2Fs%2F
https://mypcs.pcs.org.uk/onlinejoiningform

